
-----Original Message----- 
From: lucinda meade  
Sent: 01 December 2017 08:42 
To: Hazelton, Laura  
Subject: New application at 27-29 Whitfield Street ref: 2017/6080/P 
 
Dear Ms Hazelton   
 
Ref 2017/6080/P 
 
I wish to object to the above proposed development. 
 
This extension will be extremely prominent and intrusive, being 5 meters higher than the current 
building. 
 
As 27/29 Whitfield Street is a corner building, this increase in height will be very visible and will 
dominate the domestic scale of Colville Place and particularly No.1. 
The proposed changes would therefore certainly damage the setting of the adjacent listed building 
as well as the surrounding Conservation Area. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lucinda Meade 
 
 
46 Voltaire Road 
London  
SW4 6DL 
 
 


